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March 26, 2018

Re: CHANGES TO SINGLE STREAM RECYCLING {Post Consumer Plastics)

Based on changes in the market post-consumer plastic film (plastic bags, food wrap, cellophane
wrapping, bubble wrap, etc.) have been virtually eliminated with the new “National Sword” program
instituted by China. China was the only viable recyclmg market for post-consumer plastic flim prior to
this program coming into effect.

Post-Consumer plastic film was always a difficult comrhodity to find a mill for - often it was marketed at
a net loss. Due to these factors many programs, such as the City of Regina, never have accepted plastic
film. Although eliminating this product is unfortunate - it is a small portion of the recyclable waste

stream totaling roughly 1. 8%.

Besides the ban on these “stretchy plastics” the National Sword program now requires a contamination.
rate of less than 0.5% by volume of non-mixed paper materials. Our facility was always well below the
Industry standard for contamination, which was 5%, and we have invested a great amount in resources - '
to help us achieve the new standard. SR - - D

In order to ensure we can successfully recycle mixed paper we are requesting that all municipalities and
customers eliminate the post-consumer plastic film from the recycling program immediately. An
education and awareness strategy by both of our organizations will greatly assist in reducing the amount
of plastic film in the recycling stream. This change also he!ps protect the wability and affordability of the

program in future years.

We appreciate your assistance in notifying your residents and employees as soon as possible to ensure a
successful change in the program. If you have any questions please speak with your sales
representative,

Regards,

Dale Schmidt

Manager — Loraas Recycle




